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Dear Children, Parents and Staff,  

 

School Garden Produce 

Thank you to Miss Wright and her 

University afternoon gardening group for 

all their hard work last term. It was great 

to be able to share our home-grown 

potatoes, onions and apples all from the 

school garden.  The children collected and 

picked the produce and offered it out to the rest of the school 

community today. We hope you enjoyed cooking and eating them!  

 

Harvest Collection  

We will be making a collection of tinned and packet foods to support the Skipton Food Cupboard who help and 

support local families in need at this time of year.  Please help us by sending a tin or packet in to school.  We know 

times are tough for so many families at the moment but hope that you may be able to spare an item that we can 

pass on to others.  We will be holding a Harvest Assembly for the children on Friday 18th October where we will 

share learning about Harvest time.  Any food items can be brought into school from Monday 7th October and 

left on the round table outside the school hall.  

 

School Disco – Wednesday 9th October  

Everyone is looking forward to our first school disco of the year. DJ Andrew 

from Party Mania will be leading the fun and games on Wednesday 9th October. 

Disco tickets can be booked using School Comms. Children from Ocean Class 1 

and Rainforest Class 2 will be taken to the Hall straight from class at 3.30pm.  

Parents are asked to collect their children from either Class 1 or the DT room 

at 4.30pm please.   

 

The children from Polar Class 3, Climate Class 4 and Eco Class 5 should be brought back to school at 4.45pm and 

collected from the Hall at 6.00pm prompt please.  As the darker evenings are now upon us, please can an adult 

arrange to collect their child.   

 

Any children who are booked into Brads After School Club who also wish to attend their Disco should book a disco 

ticket.  The children will be escorted to the disco and then back to Brads afterwards.  Parents collecting from 

Brads are asked to come to the back playground door where a member of staff will bring the children down for 

collection.  

 

Early Years Reception Phonics & Reading Parent Meeting  

Mrs Sargeant will be holding a short meeting after school on Thursday 10th October from 3.30-4.00pm to 

share our teaching and learning approaches to Phonics and Reading.  Now that the new Reception children have 

settled into school we thought it would be useful to talk through our approaches to daily phonics and the way we 

teach your children to read.  Please join the staff in Ocean Class 1 on Thursday to find out more.  We look forward 

to you joining us.  Further details about our Little Wandle Synthetic Systematic Phonics programme can be found 

on the school website: www.bradleysbothcpschool.org.uk/learning/reading-phonics/  

 

Friends Annual General Meeting  

The Friends PTA will be holding an important Annual General Meeting for all parents and carers on Wednesday 

16th October between 5.30 and 6.30pm. Every member of our school community automatically becomes a 

http://www.bradleysbothcpschool.org.uk/learning/reading-phonics/


member of The Friends PTA, but we are also looking for a small group of parents who are willing to help to plan 

and lead events throughout the year to support and fundraise for our school.  Please email if you are able to offer 

help but are unable to get to the meeting on Wednesday: FriendsPTA@bradleysboth.n-yorks.sch.uk     

 

Friends Santa Fun Run Sunday 24th November 

The Friends of Bradley School (PTA) are delighted with the response to the request for participants to take 

part in the Bradley's Both Team for the 2024 Skipton Santa Run. We have 65 participants with children, 

parents and a teacher all getting involved which is incredible! So thank you for putting your names forward. All 

money raised from sponsorship above the entrance fee will go to our PTA charity to fund important resources 

or experiences for the children over the coming year. Parents please keep a look out in your child's bag for 

further information and sponsorship forms next week. 

 

Dates for your diaries 

You can find our school’s term dates for 2024-2025 by following this ln to our school website:   
https://www.bradleysbothcpschool.org.uk/parents/term-dates/  

 

Autumn Term 2024  

8.10.2024 SEND Governors monitoring visit to school  

9.10.2024 School Disco – 3.30-4.30pm Class 1 & Class 2 / 4.45-6.00pm Class3, Class 4 & Class 5 

10.10.2024 Key Stage 1 Skills & Physical Literacy 1 Sports Festival @ Sandylands – Yr 1 & Yr 2  

10.10.2024 EYS Reception Phonics & reading Meeting for parents 3.30-4pm 

16.10.2024 Head Girl & Boy Ballot  

16.10.2024 Friends Parent Annual General Meeting 5.30-6.30pm – please come and support school 

18.10.2024 Harvest School Assembly – donations of tins and packets please  

21.10.2024 Local Governing Board Curriculum Meeting 6pm  

22.10.2024 Immunisations 1.30pm 

25.10.2024 Break up for Half Term 

4.11.2024 Return to school  

 

I wish you all a happy and safe weekend.  

Kind regards 

Mr B Rogers                              

 

Bradleys Both Community School 

WOW Awards of the Week 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
Ocean Class 1 Jensen 

Rainforest Class 2 Jacob 

Polar Class 3 Darcey 
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Climate Class 4 Joe 

Eco Class 5 Georgia 

Lyndon 

 

    


